
 

 

To celebrate this event, students will be 

learning more about neurodiversity this week. 

We will continue to raise awareness and 

recognition of neurological differences and 

continue our work on respecting diversity. 

Please see links below for further information including a link to the 

power-point that will be shared with our students. 

Introduction | Neurodiversity Celebration Week (neurodiversityweek.com) 

https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/powerpoint-presentations  

If you would like to contribute to our awareness raising, please 

contact Mrs Tolley  

Assistant headteacher/ Executive SENCo 

atolley@chaucer.sheffield.sch.uk  

 

Chaucer’s sensory room 

https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/introduction
https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/powerpoint-presentations
mailto:atolley@chaucer.sheffield.sch.uk

